Subject: [Du-facultylist] Opportunity to Participate in AAUP Summer Institute at DU

Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 at 8:05:15 AM Mountain Daylight Time

From: Arthur Jones (sent by Du-facultylist <du-facultylist-bounces@du.edu>)

To: du-facultylist@du.edu

Priority: High

Attachments: 001313B7-0F1A-4A16-A345-9894CA0E1EDB[1].png, AAUP Program July 2015.pdf,

ATT00001.txt

Dear Faculty Colleagues,

As you may know, the AAUP is holding its Summer Institute this year here at DU (http://www.aaup.org/event/2015-summer-institute), July 23-26. This is timely for us. Our national profile has been elevated following the news of our revised APT document, which some perceive as a potential trendsetter in the protection of principles of academic freedom and respect for the abilities and varied contributions of all faculty. We have the opportunity to share our experience in person with colleagues from around the country

Having the Institute on our own campus also provides us a unique opportunity to avail ourselves of some of the professional development offerings provided by the workshops at the Institute. I¹ve attached to this email a copy of the workshop schedule.

 $\rm I^1d$ encourage you to consider registering for the Institute if you have an interest and your schedule is open during that time. Please check with your home department to determine the availability of professional development funds to cover the cost of registration. See the schedule of registration fees at http://www.aaup.org/event/2015-summer-institute.

In the event your department does not have professional development funds available for you, there will be some institutional support available for a limited number of registrations, on a first come, first served basis. I will need to hear from interested colleagues no later than Friday, May 29th, which is a few days in advance of the June 2nd discounted registration deadline.

My best to you, Art

Arthur C. Jones, Ph.D.

President, University of Denver Faculty Senate

Clinical Professor of Culture & Psychology and Associate Dean, Colorado Women's College